
 

Please CAREFULLY read ALL information below 
BEFORE beginning the online application! 

                

EOPS Applications for fall 2017 will be available 
ONLINE……. 

Beginning on Tuesday, 5/30/17  
                
You are ready to begin the online application if you have: 

1) Completed and been approved for at least ONE of the following:    
• The BOGG Fee Waiver for 2016/2017 OR 2017/2018 
• The 2016/2017 OR 2017/2018 FAFSA 
• 2016/2017 OR 2017/2018 CA Dream Act application 

2) Taken your assessment testing in Math and English at Fullerton College or Cypress College  
IF NOT, you MUST: 

• Provide OFFICIAL transcripts from another school showing enrollment in Math & English 
• Provide assessment results from another school that were taken within the last 2 years 
• If neither of the above apply to you, You MUST schedule to take your assessments at FC 

and apply online for EOPS after you do so. 
3) Established that you are a California resident or AB540 verified student through Admissions & 

Records 
 
STEPS to complete the online application (On or after 5/30/17): 

1) Visit the EOPS website (eops.fullcoll.edu) and click on the “Apply Now” button. 
2) Log in to the application site by using the same student ID# and PIN that you use when you log in 

to MyGateway.  (This should be your FC student ID# and your 6 digit date of birth – unless you 
have changed your password to something other than your birth date) 

3) Answer all of the required* questions 
4) If you have attended other schools, you will need to submit your OFFICIAL transcripts to the 

Admissions and Records office promptly.  If you feel you have previously submitted your official 
transcripts to Fullerton College, please verify with Admissions and Records first to determine if they 
already exist in the system or not.  We DO NOT need transcripts form Fullerton College or Cypress 
College.   
 

What to expect after submitting the online application: 
• You will get an automatic, informative email, validating your application submission. (NOTE: if you 

do not get an email confirmation, please contact the EOPS office to look into your status)  
• Within a couple of weeks, you will be emailed about the status of your eligibility, or we may 

call/email you to obtain further information. 
• If you are eligible, you will be contacted to complete an EOPS online new student orientation, as 

well as an appointment with an EOPS academic counselor.   

REMEMBER: 
• We are a first come, first served program.  Submit all information as timely as possible. 
• For faster processing, have any necessary documents ready at the time you apply. 
• Please allow up to 2 weeks to process your online application.  We will contact you if we need 

further information. 
 

 
On Tuesday, May 30th, Visit……eops.fullcoll.edu……Click “Apply Now” 

  For questions, do not hesitate to contact us at 714-992-7097 


